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Enbridge Gas Inc. 
50 Keil Drive 
Chatham, Ontario N7M 5M1 
Canada 
 

 
April 7, 2022 
 
VIA RESS AND EMAIL 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.: EB-2021-0205 
Greenstone Pipeline Project 
Comments on Cost Claims                            

 
In accordance with the OEB’s Decision and Order dated, March 17, 2022, Enbridge Gas 
has reviewed the cost claims received from the following intervenors: 
 

• Environmental Defence 
• Pollution Probe 
 

Enbridge Gas has reviewed the claims and has no specific objections. 
 
Enbridge Gas awaits the recommendations and or cost awards of the OEB with respect 
to these cost claims. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dave Janisse 
Technical Manager, Leave to Construct Applications 
 
cc.:  Environmental Defence (via email) 
    Pollution Probe (via email) 
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